
-----Original Message----- 
From: Zielinski, Bryan C. [mailto:Bryan.C.Zielinski@pfizer.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 6:12 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Subject: Pfizer Inc's Submission Regarding The USPTO's Proposed Rule Changes 

Dear Sir: 
  
Attached are Pfizer Inc’s comments regarding the USPTO’s proposed rule changes. 
  
Alan Hesketh 
Vice President and General Patent Advisor 
Pfizer Inc 
 












